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State leaders shouldn’t abuse women
Leaders are role models. Illinois doesn’t need leaders who abuse women.

Scott Lee Cohen placed a knife to a woman’s throat and left abrasions. The woman sustained defensive wounds to her hands. That is what the police report details. That is why Cohen was arrested in 2005 for domestic battery. 
 “Cohen’s past actions cause severe doubts that he understands the impact of physical and verbal abuse on women, children, men and our communities,” said Polly Poskin, Executive Director of the Illinois Coalition Against Sexual Assault. “Cohen’s abusive criminal conduct must be condemned.”
Cohen has dismissed the police report as part of a “tumultuous relationship.” 

Cohen also said Wednesday that he “got involved with the wrong crowd” as a way of glossing over his actions. 
“No one is responsible for his conduct but him,” Poskin said. “We will only end violence against women when leaders condemn the violence rather than engage in it.”
It is beyond unsettling to think a person who reportedly held a knife to a woman’s throat could be responsible for helping determine public policy that impacts the safety of women and children.

The Illinois Coalition Against Sexual Assault consists of 33 community rape crisis centers located throughout the state.
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